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Dear Sirs: --

.c

As you know, our teletherapy license is due to expire on May 31, 1987.
We have enclosed the forms requesting renewal of that license, and a
check for $350 to cover the renewal fee.

We have submitted our renewal without reference to any previously
submitted material. The major differences between the current renewal
and the previous license are as follows:

1) New Radiation Safety Officer and Teletherapy Physicist - We
recently hired a full-time medical physicist, James W. Israel,
who will serve as Radiation Safety Officer and Teletherapy
Physicist.

2) Chances in Authorized Users - We have eliminated users who are
no longer active in teletherapy treatment, and added physicians who
have recently joined the hospital. j

i

3) Renovation of Therapy Department - The Radiation Therapy
Department has been renovated since the previous license was !
issued. The survey contained in Item 9 was submitted to your (
office in July 1986.

We are aware that you prefer that license renewal applications arrive
at your office at least 30 days before the expiration of the current
license. We were nearly ready to send our application at the end of
April when our physicist called Paul Guinn of your office with a
question about fees. Mr. Guinn informed Mr. Israel that some of the
material we had received in our renewal package was out of date, and )
Mr. Guinn suggested that we hold our application until he could send us !

the more current material. Mr. Guinn stated that it would be acceptable
for us to have our license renewal application in as late as the day
before our current license expires. gj
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If it appears that there will be some delay before our. license is
. renewed, could you give more immediate approval of Mr. Israel as our
Radiation Safety Officer and Teletherapy Physicist, and of our current
list of authorized users?

We appreciate any help that you can give, and look forward to hearing
from you. If you have any questions, or require additional
information, please contact Mr. Israel at (304) 624-2574.

Since[2r,
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Mark C. Clement
Associate Administrator
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